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Packard, Harvey@Waterboards

From: Miss Coleman <cintheatcoleman@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, July 27, 2014 12:31 PM
To: Harris, Ken@Waterboards; Packard, Harvey@Waterboards; Robert Stark
Cc: Miss Coleman
Subject: Amended Demand for Payment

 
This is a Demand for Payment by Miss Cinthea T Coleman, 
property owner, senior, single for $25,000.00 from the Central 
Coast Regional Water Control Board. 
Eight years ago, I was given Cease and Desist Order #1002 by 
CCRWQCB Board of Directors for using the septic system on the 
property I own at 1399 14th Street, Baywood Park and for this 
Reason only. 
It threatened fines of "$5,000.00 a day" for every day I continued to use said septic in 
violation of "83-13", "the Basin Plan" and/or "the Basin Prohibition""Moratorium".  

To date, this totals around $35 Million. 
Thus 

,  
I had two choices:  
Stop using the septic system or be fined.  
A third choice of compliance was  

later  
offered "as long as the county  works on the sewer" but this was not a viable choice 
because: 
1. I have no control over the county regarding sewer work. 
2. This sewer project has been ongoing for some 30 years and is not now finished. 
3.  Until the project is actually in operation, then and only then can the septic 
systems  be in compliance. 

I chose to comply with CDO #1002 by implementing my "System for 
Compliance". 
It cost $25,000.00 and allows me to  
not only  
eliminate the use of the septic  
but 
 the need for hooking up to a sewer 
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 as well 
. 
All plans, receipts and results were submitted with no  
response or support of any kind 
. 
I was able to be "compliant" with the Cease and Desist Order 7 
years ago. 
To force me to comply by ANY other method is unacceptable and, 
quite possibly, illegal. 
In accordance with the Law, you (CCRWQCB) have 30 days to 
comply with me, for a Change, and remit $25,000.00. 
All documentation and Evidence is archived @ CCRWQCB and 
available from me by request, with no charge. 
Sincerely, 
Miss Cinthea T Coleman 
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